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KOMUCCHA 110 TTPABAM YEJIOBEKA
[IareaecaT BocbMast ceccus
[TynxT 20 npeaBapUTEIbHON TOBECTKH JHS

PAIIMOHAJIM3AILIA PABOTBI KOMUCCHUN

3amucka CCKpETapuara

1. 25 ¢espans 2002 roga [Ipencenarens DxoHoMmudeckoro u ConuansHoro CoBeTa HampaBuil
nuceMo [Ipencenarento narpaecsaT cenpMoil ceccun Komuccuu rno npaBaM 4einoBeka, B KOTOPOM
[Ipe3unuym CoBera u cam CoBET BbIpa3uiIM MOICPKKY TOH BaKHOM pabOThI, KOTOPYIO
Komuccuu npencrout npojenars Ha cBoel maThaeciT BocbMmoit ceccun. [lpeacenarens CoBera
3asiBWJI O CBOEM HamepeHuu cotpyanuyars ¢ [lpencenarenem Komuccun B KoHTEKCTE
IIPEJICTOSIIEN CECCUU B LENSIX YKpEIIeHUs cBsizel Mexy COBETOM U €ro BCIIOMOTaTeIbHBIMU
OpraHamH, ¢ TeM 4TOOBI JOOUTHCS OONbIICH COTIACOBAHHOCTHU TOJIUTUKU M YCHIIUTh CHHEPTH3M

pabotsl CoBeTa M QYHKIIMOHAIBHBIX KOMUCCHIA.

2. Ilpencenarens yka3zai, 4TO, UCXOMS U3 3TOTO, OH Oy/€T IPOCUTH 3aMECTUTENS
[Ipencenarens CoBeTa, OTBEUAIOIMIETO 32 OOIIUI CETMEHT CECCHH, OCYIIECTBIISITH TECHYIO CBSI3h
¢ Komuccueii mo mpaBam 4esioBeka u, eciiu moTpedyeTcs, oka3biBaTh Komuccuu momoris B ee
pabore.

3. Tlonusiii rexct nuceMa [Ipeacenarens Sxonomuueckoro u ConuansHoro Cosera

BOCIIPOM3BOAMTCS B IPUJIOKEHUH K HACTOSIILIEH 3alIUCKe™.

* BOCHpOI/I3BOI[I/ITCSI B TOM BHUJC, B KAKOM OHO IIOJYYCHO, TOJIBKO Ha A3BIKC OpUTrMHAJIA.
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The President
of the
Economic and Social Council

25 February 2002
Dear Mr. Chairman,

It is my understanding that the Commission on Human Rights will meet, in
Geneva, from 18 March to 26 April 2002,

As President of the Economic and Social Council, I wish to convey through you,
to the Commission, not Jjust my own full support, but that of the Bureau of the Council,

and of course the Council itself, for the important work to be undertaken by the
Commission at its 58th session.

I wish to inform you that it is my intention to work with you and assist in the
context of the forthcoming session in an attempt fo strengthen the links between the
Council and its subsidiary bodies. [ trust this will contribute to greater policy coherence

and improved synergies in the work carried out both by the Council and the functional
commissions.

With this in mind, I will request the Vice-President of the Council responsible for

the general segment to liase closely with the Commission, and to be available to assist in
the Commission’s work, if requested.

I look forward to our collaboration, which I hope will strengthen the work of the
Commission on Human Rights and help contribute to a successful outcome of its
upcoming session.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

IvanPimonovié

H.E. Ambassador Leandro Despouy
Chairman of the Commission on Human Rights




